
West Coulee Station
Elementary School 

  

Welcome to summer! June is always such a busy month! We
hope you are looking forward to summer and have a chance to

relax, have some fun, and most of all enjoy time with your
friends and family.

Cubs Corner
June 2025 Newsletter

Construction has been progressing at a steady pace and is on
track to be finished in mid July!



West Coulee Station has been very fortunate this month in that we
have received several generous donations towards our playground!!

We would like to sincerely thank the following people/community
organizations: 

Tamara Melnychuk - $100.00
Greer Construction - $500.00

Tim Parsons - $500.00
Larkin Guzzi - $102.00

Crumbl Cookie - $503.00
Southern Irrigation/Lethbridge Culture Committee- $500.00

Anonymous - $1000.00
Ryan Smith - $500.00

Kinsmen Club - $1000.00
100 Women Who Care - $7500

Logic Lumber - $1000.00
Carter Lamb

Please see the following information regarding the Early Education
Program (EEP) within the Lethbridge School Division 

 
- Early Education Program

Newsletters
Multicultural and Diversity Newsletter 

https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/programs/earlyeducation
https://lethsd51-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/glenna_stengler_lethsd_ab_ca/EQVYvE-mP0RHl779adqM-JEBR05hSPYPYPhJ7G3HrxK5EA?e=rFa0kn


Just a friendly reminder to check your email for any important
information that will be sent out prior to or during the summer

break. You can also refer to our website as any pertinent
information will be posted here as well.

West Coulee Station Elementary Website

We are looking forward to meeting all students and families in
September!

Have a FANTASTIC summer!

https://wcs.lethsd.ab.ca/

